
 

 

 
 

PH kicks off 75th World Health Assembly  
by joining WHO’s Walk the Talk 

 

 
 

22 May 2022, Geneva, Switzerland – Madame Jocelyn Batoon Garcia led 
personnel of the Philippine Mission to the United Nations and other International 
Organizations as well as their family members in joining the 3rd Edition of the World 
Health Organization’s (WHO) “Walk the Talk: Health for All Challenge.”  
 
Members of the Philippine delegation to the 75th World Health Assembly led by DOH 
Undersecretary Leopoldo Vega as well as personnel of the Philippine Mission to the 
World Trade Organization also supported the Philippine contingent. 
 
The event is held yearly on the first day of the World Health Assembly with the goal 
of promoting physical activity and mental wellness. Participants take part by running 
or walking either a 3- or 4-kilometer route. WHO Director General Tedros 
Ghebreyesus opened the event. 
 
The World Health Assembly is the annual meeting of the member states of the 
WHO. END 
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